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Checking In 
Kurt Blythe, Column Editor 

 
[Note: Please report promotions, awards, new degrees, new 
positions, and other significant professional milestones.  You 
may submit items about yourself or other members to Kurt 
Blythe at kcblythe@email.unc.edu.  Contributions on behalf of 
fellow members will be cleared with the person mentioned in 
the news item before they are printed.  Please include your e-
mail address or phone number.] 
 
Jeannie Hartley earned an MLIS from Valdosta State 
University in South Georgia last July, and came to 
Kansas searching for a cataloging position: 
 

The position I hold now as Serials and Cataloging 
Assistant Librarian at Friends University’s Edmund 
Stanley Library was perfect because it included the 
cataloging I wanted but also a good deal of serials 
management. This is a new challenge that is 
interesting and full of daily change, so it is very 
exciting for me! I am looking forward to learning 
what I can from other NASIG members to see what I 
can do to streamline our serials processes! 
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